Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 9:48 AM

To: 'Craig Pritzlaff'

Cc: ‘greg_packer@deanfoods.com'’; 'norm.stone@deanfoods.com’; Allison Exall

Subject: RO245 and RO2452; 4501 and 4575 San Pablo Avenue, Emeryville CA (Dean Foods)
Attachments: ENF_L_2012-03-06.pdf; ENF_L_2012-03-06.pdf

Craig,

Based on your request, the schedules for the two items requested in our March 6, 2012 directive letters are extended to
June 4, 2012. The items, as described in the attached correspondence, are GeoTracker compliance and a well
decommissioning report. This schedule extension applies to two separate fuel leak cases: R00245 (4575 San Pablo
Avenue, Emeryville, CA) and RO2452 (4501 San Pablo Avenue, Emeryville, CA).

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Craig Pritzlaff [mailto:cpritzlaff@cttlegal.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 9:20 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'greg_packer@deanfoods.com'; 'norm.stone@deanfoods.com'; Allison Exall
Subject: 4575 San Pablo Avenue, Emeryville CA (Dean Foods)

Jerry,

It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning. As we discussed, Dean Foods requests a 60-day extension (until June
4, 2012) by which to address the matters identified in your letter dated March 6, 2012, and concerning final closure of the
Berkeley Farms facility at 4575 San Pablo Avenue, Emeryville, CA. Please confirm that this is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Craig J. Pritzlaff

Curran Tomko Tarski LLP

2001 Bryan Street, Suite 2000
Dallas, Texas 75201

(0) 214.270.1419

(€) 972.746.0702
cpritzlaff@cttlegal.com
www.cttlegal.com




